Pupils and Parents Expectations for Remote Learning

Pupils working remotely at home are expected to:

Follow the government guidance and complete a minimum of 3 hours of learning per day

Be contactable during the school day – although they may not always be in front of a device the entire time

Complete work to the deadline set by teachers to the best of their ability

Seek help if they need it, from their teachers or teaching assistants

Alert teachers if they're not able to complete work through Seesaw or Teams meetings

Attend 'live sessions' through TEAMs, wherever possible

Staff can expect parents with children learning remotely to:

Encourage their child to complete their remote learning

Offer guidance and support to their child, but encourage independence as far as possible

Make the school aware if their child is sick or otherwise can't complete work

Seek help from the school if they need it regarding any aspect of their child's learning

Be respectful when making any complaints or concerns known to staff

Understand that staff may contact you if they notice your child has not been engaging sufficiently with remote learning (in accordance with the DFE guidance)